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Placerville, CA – The Cowboy’s Honor Ride has been cancelled by the event coordinator. 
 
The Cowboy’s Honor Ride that was scheduled for November 23

rd
, 2019, in memory of Deputy Brian Ishmael was 

cancelled by the event coordinator Norman Nather.  The Placerville Police Department supports the community 
in their time of grieving and healing during this tragedy and we encourage events that keep Deputy Ismael’s 
memory in our hearts.  We wish to extend our appreciation to Mr. Nather for his continued efforts to memorialize 
fallen officers in California.  It is an honorable way to bring healing to a community.   
 
The Placerville Police Department’s priority is to keep our community safe.  While we encourage events like the 
Cowboy’s Honor Ride, the City of Placerville and the Placerville Police Department have a policy regarding 
special events that occur within the city limits.  Each event is evaluated individually and public safety conditions 
are placed when necessary.  The police department stands by this process to ensure that both the spectators 
and the participants are safe during the event.   
 
We encourage our community to attend other events that are being held within our community.  The members of 
the Placerville Police Department are continuing to heal and appreciate the community support. We honor Brian 
every day by keeping his memory alive.   


